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THANK YOU, Ministry Partners! 
 

We pray you had a very blessed Christmas celebrating 

our Savior’s birth.  As we begin this new year, we 

reflect on God’s goodness and faithfulness and 

sovereignty to us.  We are so very grateful for all of you 

and appreciate the many ways you minister to us 

through your prayers, encouragement, love, and 

generosity, so that we can minister to others.  First, 

thank you to our monthly supporters for your 

continued support.  Thanks to many of you for helping 

to sponsor all 150 Truth Singers for Christmas!  This 

Christmas outreach to our special needs friends is truly 

a highlight of our ministry.  Thank you also for 

responding so generously to our needs when we have 

shared them with you over the past months.  And, 

thank you for your many special extra gifts that help us 

pay ministry taxes and that cover other year-end 

expenses.  We serve an incredible God and cannot 

thank you all enough for your partnership with us in 

reaching the least of these with the love of Jesus Christ.   

 

With Love and Unspeakable Joy, 

Scott and Annette  

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year-End Notes: 
 

*We have enclosed required receipts for tax purposes 

for gifts given to our ministry for $250 or more.  If 

you do not receive a receipt and would still like one, 

please let us know and we would be happy to send you 

one.    

 

*Truth Singers resumes January 9 @ 6:00 and our 

FCA resumes January 8.  Please pray for renewed 

strength and vision for these ministry areas.  Also, 

remember to pray for our elderly friends in nursing 

homes/assisted living as these can be long winter 

months for them. 

 

*Also, just a reminder that if you are a current 

Thrivent member, you can now designate your Choice 

Dollars to Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries as a way 

to support our ministry. 

 

*We would also appreciate your prayers as we begin 

another 8-week marriage mentoring session with a 

new couple.   

“Proclaiming Christ and Encouraging Families Through Music” 

 

Our family is 

growing!  We 

would like to 

introduce you to 

our future son-

in-law, Tommy.  

Taylor and 

Tommy will be 

getting married 

June 7.  Taylor 

and Tommy met 

at Emmaus Bible 

College and he 

proposed over 

Thanksgiving 

break.  Please 

pray for us as we 

have many 

changes coming 

in 2014.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott Kaczinski Music Ministries, Inc. 
Life Ministry:  To Families & Marriages, To the Elderly, To the Special Needs, To Students through FCA 
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Above:  Scenes from the Truth Singers Christmas Party, Dec. 5
th

   Below:  Scott and Maddie getting ready to 

sing at Maquoketa Care Nursing Home for their family Christmas and students gathered at our FCA Huddle 


